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WORKSITE ACCIDENT AT PIE (EXIT TO TAMPINES EXPRESSWAY)

The Board of Directors of OKP Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries,
the “Group”) deeply regrets to announce that an accident which occurred earlier this morning at the
worksite of the Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, Or Kim Peow Contractors (Pte) Ltd, at the Pan-
Island Expressway exit to Tampines Expressway has resulted in the death of one Chinese worker and
injuries to 10 other workers. A new viaduct was being constructed at the site and the workers were
working on a structure which had collapsed.

Investigations are currently being carried out by Land Transport Authority, the Ministry of Manpower
(“MOM”) and Building & Construction Authority to determine the cause of the accident. The Group will
assist and cooperate fully with the authorities in their investigations. In the meantime, MOM has
ordered a cessation of all works relating to the worksite.

The Board is deeply saddened by this unfortunate incident and wishes to express the Company’s
heartfelt sympathies to the families of the deceased and others injured in the incident. Meanwhile, the
Group will ensure that the needs of the affected workers are fully taken care of.

Further announcements will be made when there are material developments.
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